
  

 

 

  

 

 

IIoT Product Change Notice   

This change will be applied on the BB-485FPP. If you need more information or special support, please 

contact the corresponding PMs/AEs listed in the table below. 

1. Reason for the Change: Standardize parts procurement for the terminal block  

2.  Affected Products: BB-485FPP   

3. Impact on Application: 

4. Description of the Change(s): 

 

5. Implementation & Schedule of the Change(s): 

*Note: Cut-in progress depends on factory production schedule. Mixed inventory can be expected.    

 

Contact Windows 

 

Item Impact 

Impact on Mechanical Design Yes 

Impact on Software Compatibility No 

Impact on Environment Characteristics No 

Impact on System Certifications  No 

Physical Outlook Change Yes 

Ordering P/N Change No 

Cut-in Implement Component Running Change 

Affected Models Current 
Component 

New 
Component 

Category Outlook 
Difference 
Mechanical Design 
Difference 

Reason 

BB-485FPP 
TL200V-02P-

MC 
EK500V-

02P(S)-BK 
Terminal Block 

Customers may 
notice a slightly 
different shade 
of grey / black. 
The new terminal 
block is 1.3 mm 
taller.  

Procurement lead 
time and 
standardization.  

Affected Models ECOM  
Number 

Estimated  
Effective Date 

Cut-in  
Implement 

Change 
Description 

BB-485FPP ECOM-182995 11/30/2021 Running Change 

Replace terminal block 
TB1 p/n 1652007865-01 
with new part 
1652008294-01 due to 
procurement issues. 

PM Brian Foster / brian.foster@advantech.com 

AE  

mailto:brian.foster@advantech.com

